Community Partners FAQs

ACA Stakeholder Meetings FAQs

In partnership with Connect for Health Colorado, the Department of Health Care Policy and
Financing convened a series of meetings on March 18, April 29 and May 29, 2013, with
stakeholders to discuss the issues related to the movement between public and private
coverage through these new programs. The following questions were raised during the series
of stakeholder meetings.

CO Health Information FAQs
This page of the Colorado.gov/Health site covers a broad spectrum of topics related to the
Affordable Care Act and health care programs.
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